ST ANNE'S RC PRIMARY AND NURSERY SCHOOL

CLARENDON ROAD AUDENSHAW MANCHESTER M34 5QA HEADTEACHER: MRS E GAFFNEY BEd (HONS) NPQH



TEL: 0161 370 8698 FAX: 0161 371 1964 E-MAIL: head@st-annes-audenshaw.tameside.sch.uk WEBSITE: www.st-annes-audenshaw.tameside.sch.uk

Re: Photographs in school
Dear Parents,
Sometimes it is necessary to take photographs in school. These are usually to record some of the activities your child will take part in, enhance the learning environment or to celebrate achievements within school. You will receive these photographs as part of your child's record of Achievement at the end of the year.
It may also be necessary to photograph children on special occasions and these photographs may be used for publication outside school. In order that we may photograph your child we must first seek your permission. You are within your rights to refuse permission. Please could I ask that you complete the attached pro-forma accordingly.
⊱ <
St Anne's RC Primary and Nursery School Audenshaw
I/We do/do not give permission for St Anne's Primary School to use a photograph of
(Name of Child)
For any purpose including display and publicity
Signed(Parent/Carer)
Print NameDate